
 

The UNO Staff Council is dedicated to providing the best possible representation for the staff of the University. 

Our goal is to identify ways to support and enhance the lives of our valued fellow staff. Staff Council welcomes 

input from the entire university community in order to make the University of New Orleans the best place to 

work and prosper in the City of New Orleans and the State of Louisiana. 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff Council 10-20-2022 
I. Call to Order  

II. Approval of Minutes 

III. Guest Speaker: Matt Tarr, Vice President Research & Economic Development 

IV. Executive Committee Reports 

a. President – Randall Menard 

b. Vice-President – Edgar Avila Jr. 

c. Treasurer – Willis Brewer 

d. Recording Secretary – Coleen Maidlow 

e. Corresponding Secretary – Julie Landry 

V. Committee Reports 

a. Membership/Elections Committee 

b. Staff Concerns & Opportunities Committee 

c. Events Committee 

d. Awards Committee 

e. Wellness Committee 

f. Weave Committee to start end of October 

VI. Old Business 

a. Employee Annual Training due Nov 8 

b. Basketball Season Tickets on Sale Contact Vince @7243 for more information. 

VII. New Business 

a. Homecoming Week Activates Week of Nov 7th 

b. Registration for Spring 

c. Jazz at the Sandbar started 10/5 

VIII. Guest Speaker – Tim Duncan, Football Vote with Students 

IX. Next Meeting – November 17th. Guest Speaker TBA 

X. Adjourn 


